
COVID-19 Guidelines for the 2020 WCFS Family Leadership Conference 

 

 

Our desire is for conference attendees to be healthy and as undistracted as possible. We understand 

that our families are coming from locations that are in different stages of managing COVID-19. Individual 

families also have different understandings and concerns about the potential impact of the virus and 

may have unique circumstances that put them more or less at risk than those around them.  

The WCFS Family Leadership Conference is a closed, private, church sponsored event that is not open to 

the general public. While such church activities are exempt* from the State of Pennsylvania COVID 

orders, we ask that all attendees take responsibility for the safety and well-being of each member of 

their family and use common sense protocols in their interactions during conference.  We also ask that 

attendees be alert and show respect to the comfort zones and concerns of each other during camp. 

Consider wearing a face covering of some type when moving through places where social distancing is 

not possible, such as entering and leaving the conference hall, unless there is a personal safety or health 

concern. Our group is expected to be small enough so that indoor arrangements will provide adequate 

spacing. 

Our host, Roxbury Holiness Camp, is a religious organization not open to the general public, and as such, 

is exempt from Pennsylvania COVID orders for the general public. However, they are reminding all 

groups of the generally established COVID-19 protocols: 

Wash hands regularly; Stay home if you are feeling ill; Cover your cough with your elbow; Try 

to stay 6 feet away from people; Do not shake hands or hug – use an elbow bump or some 

other type of greeting that does not require touch; Try to avoid touching your face, and be 

attentive to high risk health conditions that make you susceptible to contracting the disease. 

 

*NOTE: While travelling and stopping for gas or shopping, please note the following PA guidance: 

Unless there is a personal safety or health concern, the State of Pennsylvania is requiring face coverings 

to be worn if “outdoors and unable to consistently maintain a distance of six feet from individuals who 

are not members of their household; in any indoor location where members of the public are generally 

permitted.”  

 https://www.governor.pa.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/20200701-SOH-Universal-Face-Coverings-

Order.pdf 

https://www.governor.pa.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/20200701-SOH-Universal-Face-Coverings-Order.pdf
https://www.governor.pa.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/20200701-SOH-Universal-Face-Coverings-Order.pdf

